
CLEANING, HEALTH & SAFETY 
 

 
 
Keeping our guests, associates and our 
community safe is our top priority.  We are 
closely monitoring government policy 
changes, Centers for Disease Control & 
Prevention (CDC) guidelines, government 
mandates and public health advancements, 
and we will continue to make changes as 
necessary or appropriate to our protocols 
and procedures. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We continue to maintain our superior level of cleanliness throughout the 
facility, as well as maintaining a focus on high touch points.  All 
Environmental staff 
are required to go 
through CDC 
COVID training.  
Touchless hand 
sanitizers are located 
throughout the 
building.  We have 
upgraded our 
cleaning equipment 
to use a Victory 
Cordless Backpack Sprayer, Clorox Total 360 and Victory Cordless 
Handheld Sprayer.  These machines have the capacity to cover up to 23,000 
sq. ft., killing bacteria in 3 minutes or less.  These devices use patented 
technology to optimize product delivery in even the hardest to reach places.  
 
 

 
 

The Connecticut Convention Center has 
announced that it has achieved Global Biorisk 
Advisory Council® (GBAC) STAR™ 
accreditation, the gold standard for prepared 
facilities. Under the guidance of GBAC, a 
Division of ISSA, the worldwide cleaning 
industry association, the Connecticut 
Convention Center has implemented the most 
stringent protocols for cleaning, disinfection 

and infectious disease prevention in its facility. 
 
 

 
 
All escalators have been outfitted with 
the Schindler Ultra UV Pro Handrail 
Device.  This device keeps all escalator 
handrails germ free while in operation.   
 
 
 
 
 

 MERV 13 Ultra X2 air filters 
have been installed throughout 
the facility.  These air filters 
will provide superior quality 
and flow while being capable 
of containing COVID-19 
contaminants.  We have also 
increased our outside air 
intake as per CDC suggestion. 
 

   


